
 

 

Hillcrest Welcomes you to the 2023-2024 school year! 

Below are a few tips from our front office to help guide you through the year. 

 

Office drop offs – Occasionally a student forget something from home and will need to have it 
dropped off. In order to keep our busy office running smoothly, all drop offs will be signed in at the 
front desk. 

 Homework will be time-stamped and placed in the teachers mailbox 

 For all other items, a pass will be sent to your student and they can pick up their item 
between classes 

Outside Food / Drink  – OUTSIDE FOOD OR DRINKS (fast food, Starbucks, QT etc.) are NOT 
permitted on campus. For the safety of our students ALL FOOD or DRINK deliveries will be turned 
away. *


